
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02860

From:
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To:
Subject:

Mervyn dePendleton <mdependleton@cogeco.ca>
Friday, January 22, 2010 4:41 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Re new regulations

Good Day Sirs:

Don’t worry your revised regulations and proposed regulations have already had their effect. I have
closed all of my accounts dealing with the United States. I am a Canadian living in Canada and deal
now only with companies located in Canada and or Europe. Make whatever requirements you feel
necessary, if leverage of 10 to 1 is too great then make it 1 to 10. No such foolishness exist in the free
world, I’m just sort of sorry you decided to leave it.

Mervyn dePendleton.

cogito, ergo ignoramus -- The more we think, the less we know.


